
 

URGENT MEDICAL DEVICE RECALL 

AEROWASH Eyewash and Wound 
Irrigation (15 and 30mL) 

 

Supplied both individually and as part of some Aero branded and 
custom made first aid kits.  

ARTG: 159438 

Aero Healthcare, following consultation with the Therapeutic Goods 
Administration, is recalling the below batches of AEROWASH Eyewash and 
Wound Irrigation due to suspected contamination with Ralstonia pickettii. 

Ralstonia picketti is a bacteria commonly found in the natural environment. It 
rarely causes infection in humans but may cause infection in people with 

weakened immune systems. Anyone who is concerned in any way about the use 
of this product should consult their doctor. 

Customer Enquiries: [1800 628 881 or recall@aerohealthcare.com] 

To see the affected batch numbers please visit 
aerohealthcare.com.au/recalls. 

Return it to the place of purchase for a refund. The batch number is found on 
the ampoule label, below the product expiry.


